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	JENNIFER L. MCCLELLAN

	
	DIRECT DIAL: 804 • 788 • 8571

	
	EMAIL: jmcclellan@hunton.com

	
	FILE NO: 56423.1705


July 1, 2002
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL
The Honorable Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Post Office Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Docket No. UT-003013 Part B:  Motion for Reconsideration and Clarification 
Dear Ms. Washburn:


Enclosed for filing on behalf of Verizon Northwest Inc. are an original and 19 copies of its Motion for Reconsideration and Clarification of Portions of the 32nd Supplemental Order.  An electronic copy in Word format will be emailed to the Commission’s records center on July 1, 2002.

Thank you for your consideration.  Please contact me if you have any questions.    





Sincerely yours, 

Jennifer L. McClellan

(by first class and electronic mail)

cc: 
Service List


The Honorable Lawrence Berg


Ms. Patty Nelson


